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The plans for Hawthorn Hill are a positive improvement to the existing building. The changes will be in
keeping with other properties in the area and will fit in with the rural surroundings.

The changes to the property will make it a suitable dwelling for the local family to live in, continuing to support
local amenities such as the village school and to work in the local area.

Comments made by Mrs Michelle Lloyd of Bradley Hill, Goathland, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22 5LL

Comment Type is Strong Support/Approve with Conditions





